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Head Master's Update 

 



Dear Parents and Carers 

A great deal has been accomplished since the start of this half-term across a wide range of school 

activities. Despite the autumnal temperatures, our athletes have been excelling, having won the Trafford 

Championships last week in every age group (Years 7-10). Additionally, our Under 14 XI cricket team 

defeated King’s Macclesfield on Tuesday, securing a spot in the Cheshire County Final for the second 

consecutive year. 

Our success extends beyond the sports field to academic enrichment activities. We received numerous 

Highly Commended, Gold, and Silver awards in the National Biology Challenge competition. In Modern 

Foreign Languages, several Year 8 students travelled to Lancaster University to represent our school in 

the Regional Finals of the Routes into Languages Translation Bee. This competition began with 2,450 Year 

8 and Year 9 students from the North of England, and the best 48 (or 2%) advanced to this stage, 

translating as many sentences as possible in one minute. We are extremely proud to announce that 

Aryan D will represent our school in the National Finals in Cambridge next month. 

At Monday evening’s PFA meeting, a wide range of Departmental bids were discussed, and the majority 

were approved. These include frames, easels, and storage units for Art; five Apple computers for Music; 

and added security storage for the PE changing rooms. We are incredibly grateful to our amazing PFA 

and all the parents who support it. Your efforts are greatly appreciated and significantly benefit our 

school. 

On Tuesday, I had the honour of speaking at Sir Graham Brady MP’s farewell evening in London, 

organised by The Grammar School Heads Association. Sir Graham, an alumnus of AGSB, has been a great 

supporter of Grammar Schools and will be stepping down as MP for Altrincham and Sale West after the 

next election, following 27 years of service. Keeping with Politics, we eagerly anticipate the AGSB 

Election, which will take place from June 24th. 

We are continuously striving to improve the education we offer our students. As we approach the end of 

the school year, we seek your feedback on our performance and how we can enhance what is important 

to you. On Wednesday, June 19th, you will receive a Parental Survey. Please do take the time to 

complete it. The results will be shared with Parents and Carers later this term. 

This weekend marks our inaugural Duke of Edinburgh Bronze practice expedition. Additionally, we are 

hosting King William’s College from the Isle of Man for a block cricket fixture. 

I wish you and your families a pleasant and restful weekend. 

Yours faithfully  

Mr G A Wright, Head Master 



History & Politics Society 

 

On Wednesday this week, the History and Politics Society had the pleasure of welcoming Connor Rand, 

Labour Party candidate for Altrincham and Sale West to give a talk and answer questions from staff and 

students.  

Following a tour of the School, Connor gave a highly personal perspective on why he holds the views he 

does, what he feels are the failures of the current Government laying out how a Labour Government 

would seek to change the country and how he would represent the constituency should he be elected.  

Connor was then probed by the audience on a wide line of questioning  from local and national policy 

issues to his ideological standpoint and questions of socialism as a concept.  

The History and Politics Society are proud to have been able to welcome such a prominent local 

Politician into the school and look forward to welcoming Liberal Democrat candidate Jane Brophy next 

week. 

Isaac J (12MG) 



Geology Field Trip to the Vale of Eden 

 

 

All Year 12 Geology students travelled to the Vale of Eden as part of their A Level studies last week. They 

enjoyed visiting various scenic and picturesque locations such as Cow Green Reservoir, High Force 

waterfall, Appleby Golf Course and the world-famous Shap Pink Quarry. They were able to complete 

valuable fieldwork at these locations to progress in their practical endorsement, but most importantly 

gaining fieldwork skills that furthered their geological knowledge.  

A couple of great comments from the students: 

Aside from observing things we have learnt in class, the experience itself was one I will remember for life. 

The natural beauty of the locations we were taken to had us all speechless, and Mr Giffen and Mr Parker 

made it an even more enjoyable experience for us all.  

Sami A 12MG 



It was extremely helpful and stunning to be able to apply our knowledge from class in the field. Being 

able to talk with our teachers outside of class was also very interesting and I think it really strengthened 

the teacher-student relationship a lot. I'm looking forward to more trips, as I am sure my fellow 

classmates are too!  

Areeb A 12RD 

Many thanks to Mr Parker and Mr Giffen for leading the trip. 

Check out the Geology Department Instagram and X (@AGSB_geology) for more photos and videos! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Year 7 Readathon 

 

The English Department have been running their annual Read for Good Readathon this week and Year 7 

pupils have been raising money to provide books and storytellers for hospitals.  For children in hospital, 

books and stories are particularly important, they comfort, distract, reassure and entertain, whilst also 

supporting disrupted learning.  Read for Good provides a regular supply of brand new books along with 

storyteller visits to brighten up the days of children in all of the UK's main children's hospitals. 

You can read more information about the charity HERE. 

Year 7 have been reading for fun all week and raising money at the same time - what's not to love?!  If 

you would like to donate, please click on this LINK but thank yuou 

 

https://readforgood.org/about-us/
https://readathon.my.salesforce-sites.com/sponsor/R4G_SponsorPupilFindSchool1


 

 

 



 

The Library 

 

As the Summer Term is finally here, please could we ask that you check at home for outstanding library 

books.   Our library shelves are feeling lost without them.   

How to return and renew books 

Returning books is easy - simply come to the library and hand them to our helpers who can process them 

for you.  To issue books, we now have a card reader that uses your Sodexo card or sixth form ID lanyard 

(don't worry, this just reads your name and has no links to your account or money!) 

You can also renew a book and extend the time you have to read it by coming to speak to a library helper 

on the desk.  You will need your card and your book to do this.  



Overdue books and Fines 

Although we did not want to issue fines for overdue books, there is a substantial amount of stock 

missing.  If a book is still overdue a half term after the due date and you have not renewed or returned it, 

we will have to assume it is lost. A fine will then be issued to cover the cost of replacement.  We hope 

you understand this is so that everyone can enjoy the library and we can spend money on exciting, new 

things rather than replacing lost stock. 

We are currently processing our overdue book list from Sept-December this year.  These books will incur 

a fine to cover the cost of replacing if they are not returned. 

New Stock 

We regularly update books in the library and you can request books that we purchase.  We want the 

library to reflect what you want to read, so do let us know!  

Mrs C Mahony, Library Co-Ordinator 

Translation Bee Finals 

 

Well done to Ramkiran, Kaysan, Hashaam, Adam, Aayush and Aryan who represented the School at the 

Routes into Languages Translation Bee Regional Finals at Lancaster University last week. 

They were amongst the last 60 out of 2247 participants in the North of England. They all performed to a 

very high standard and we are very proud of them. Aryan has made it through to the National Finals 

which will be held in Cambridge.  

Congratulations and good luck! 

Mrs F Blakeley, Languages Department 



Biology Challenge 

 

Congratulations to all our Year 10 Students who participated in the Biology Challenge. The students had 

to complete two twenty-five-minute multiple choice papers on a range of topics from the GCSE 

curriculum and beyond. 

Mrs K Crowther, Biology Department 

Institute for Research in Schools 

 

We were thrilled to receive the news this week that the IRIS Group (Institute for Research in Schools) 

want to come into School to film some of our students working on their Science projects.   

The filming is scheduled for next week and 21 of our Year 12 students will be taking part.  Some of the 

boys are also being interviewed. 



Year 8 House Debating Competition 

 

The Year 8 Debate took place on Tuesday lunchtime this week, with the motion THBT:  "In the digital age, 

we should not expect our online activities to remain private". 

Excellent debating skills were shown  - both teams were well-prepared and there were some very 

enthusiastic speakers.   

Star Performer for the Red team (proposition) was a close tie between Ritvik and Rishi.  Rishi was 

highlighted for his excellent questioning, in particular how he supported his team by giving suggestions 

for responses.  Ritvik was ultimately given the point though as he was excellent in his role as Seconder, 

with very clear and well-articulated ideas.  Both are in Massey House, so well done! 

Star Performer for the Blue Team (opposition) was Adam B who was singled out for his excellent 

responses as questioner as well as his listening skills which meant he was able to ask challenging and 

perceptive questions to the other side.  Again, his team player abilities were highlighted in how he 

supported his team. 

Overall the motion was won by the Proposition: Stamford and Massey - so many congratulations to 

them! 

That leaves the Debate House standings as: 

1st Massey; 2nd Stamford; 3rd Bradbury; 4th Tatton 

Thank you to Ben C for chairing and Mr Croxton for his excellent judging. 

Mrs C Mahony, English Department 



Year 7 House Debating Competition 

 

The Year 7 House Debate took place at lunchtime on Thursday with the motion THBT: "Mobile phones 

should be banned in schools".  

What a phenomenal performance from both sides and a great debate to end on.  Both teams were 

incredibly well prepared and some very confident speakers.   Star performer from the red team was 

Muhammad-Isa who was singled out for his flair, passionate delivery and strong concluding speech.  Star 

performer from the blue team was Thomas B (representing Bradbury single-handedly today!) who was 

excellent in his role as questioner/responder.  His probing and precise questions really kept the other 

side on their toes!  

The motion was won overall by the Blue team (Tatton and Bradbury) - congratulations! 

That puts today's rankings as:  1st Bradbury; 2nd Tatton; 3rd Stamford; 4th Massey 

Thank you to our judges Mr Adeel Ahmed, Mrs Mahony and Adam B 8BM.  Gratitude also to the brilliant 

Chair, Isaac Jones and meticulous timekeeper Ben Clark.  Their Debating Society continues to run on 

Monday lunchtimes in E1.  

That now concludes the public speaking and debating competition this year.  Thank you to everyone who 

came along to watch, who judged, sent motion ideas, House Leaders and Managers who organised boys 

to attend and special mention to those who have read to the end of this email! 

Mrs C Mahony, English Department 



Geography A Level Fieldwork Trip 2024 

 



 

On Wednesday, 5th June a group of A Level Geography students set off for their fieldwork projects to 

help consolidate and gain information for their NEA projects. We went to Blencathra in the Lake District 

for a three-day residential period for physical Geography and then two more days in Manchester the 

following week exploring the human side of the course.   

We set off early on a relatively cold morning on the minibus raring to go. When we arrived, we went to 

the Easedale Valley in Grasmere to study and collect data on our glaciation topic. The group climbed up 

Roche moutonnées, studied striations in the u-shaped valley and eventually worked our way up the 

valley up to a Corrie glacier. Being able to see such a vital landform firsthand helped us all to see the 

perspective as to how large these features truly are… definitely a shocking change from the class 

projections!  

The following morning, we went to the wettest place in Britain, the Borrowdale Valley. This region is 

described as a temperate rainforest, which came as a surprise for many of the students hearing that this 

exists only a few hours away in the North of England. However, surprisingly the weather was on our side. 

Somehow, we managed to go to the wettest part of the country without a single drop of rainfall on our 



coats. Here we went to a coniferous and deciduous forest as well as spongy and wet peat bogs (which 

definitely managed to soak everyone’s walking boots) to collect data on carbon sequestration and the 

carbon stored in these features.   

On the final day of the residential we set out to do a study on the water/hydrological cycle. We went 

down the valley cliff to a river to collect data on how water quality changed downstream. We did 

fieldwork methods such as kick tests to determine the number of organisms in the river at different parts 

such as freshwater shrimp and even the odd blood sucking leech. Before we made our journey back, we 

went to see a final geographical feature on the way back called an esker. Unfortunately, the clouds 

erupted and we were completely soaked but managed to run back to the minibus just in time for our 

departure back to Altrincham. So, unpredictable weather, unforgettable memories and some great data 

for our NEA’s manages to pretty much sum up the residential side of our trip.   

As well as the residential, we spent two days earlier this week investigating the human side too, visiting 

different parts of the City to help improve our wider understanding of its economic and social structure. 

The first day of this fieldwork focused in on the Burgess Model, which maps out the relative distribution 

of social groups and housing types depending on their proximity from the City Centre. Being able to see 

this firsthand was an informative experience, as the changes were evident, even from just one or two 

stops on the tram, which could not have been replicated in the classroom.   

On day two, we went to Ancoats, which has had some of the most successful and extensive regeneration 

in all Greater Manchester and is very relevant for our regeneration topic. Once there, we completed 

environmental quality surveys, seeing how the general living environment varies along different areas, 

using systematic sampling to measure at regular intervals, something which will certainly be mentioned 

within our NEA methodology section. One of my favourite parts of this day was interviewing locals, and 

finding out their opinions on their surrounding area, learning how much car park pricing would need to 

rise to change their method of transport, as well as general opinions on a potential clean air zone (ULEZ) 

in Manchester. Some of us had the benefit of interviewing tourists too, who had interesting insights on 

the relative cleanliness and environmental sustainability of Ancoats and Manchester in general, relative 

to their countries of residence.   

In summary, the two fieldwork trips served as relevant accompaniments to our course, deepening our 

interest and knowledge of it, whilst learning about different areas of the city we live so close to, yet of 

which we know so little.  

Thanks once again to Mr Bromley, Mr Williams and the Geography Department for making it possible.   

Alex and Hasib  (Geography Prefects) 



 

 



 



AGSB Art Exhibition - Thursday 27th June 

 

Parents and Carers and their families are invited to attend the forthcoming AGSB Art Exhibition on 

Thursday, 27th June 2024 between 5pm and 6pm in the Art Department. 

This exhibition is a fantastic way of showcasing our students' GCSE artwork this year.   

There will be live music provided by our Music Department together with light refreshments. 

We hope to see you there! 



Pride Month - 1st to 30th June 2024 

 

Here at AGSB, we are proud to be celebrating Pride Month - a month dedicated to LGBTQ+ communities 

all around the world. 



AGSB PFA Grammar Fest - Saturday, 29th June 2024 from 4pm 

 

The Summer Festival is looking bright - come rain or shine!  

Students, parents, and friends, escape the ordinary and join us for a sizzling good time – even if the 

weather's a bit of a dud. We've got epic games, delicious treats, and enough laughter to light up the 

night. It'll be the most fun you can have under (or out from under) an umbrella! 

Get your tickets for the      AGSB Grammar Fest 2024      now! 

Tickets are priced at £5 for an adult; £3 for under 18s and under 5s are free. You can also buy a family 

ticket (2 adults and 2 children) for £15. 

Click HERE for more information and to buy tickets. 

https://www.hopp.to/agsb


SEND Support 

 

You can arrange an appointment to discuss a SEND issue, either at our weekly virtual SEND Clinic 

(Thursdays 1:30pm- 3:00pm) or at another suitable time. 

Financial Support at AGSB 

You can apply for Free School Meals here. 

You can find out more about Pupil Premium support for Y7-Y11 here. 

You can find out more about Sixth Form Bursary support here. 

Information on discounted and free public transport for students aged 11-18 is available here. 

Help with funding UCAT (University Clinical Aptitude Test) is available here. 

For all Inclusion related queries, please contact acathcart@agsb.co.uk 

 

Ms A Cathcart, Assistant Head (Inclusion)/SENDCo 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-trafford
https://www.agsb.co.uk/page/?title=Pupil+Premium&pid=55
https://www.agsb.co.uk/page/?title=6th+Form&pid=88
https://tfgm.com/tickets-and-passes/discounted-and-free-travel/young-people?utm_source=redirect&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=young_people
https://www.ucat.ac.uk/register/bursary-scheme/
mailto:acathcart@agsb.co.uk


Head Master's Commendations 

 

Ivor D (9PG) is to receive a Head Master's Commendation this month.  His Form Tutor, Miss Pickering, 

says that Ivor puts in 100% effort and has not received a single referral or a detention since he started in 

Year 7.  She says that Ivor is a pleasure to have in her form which is wonderful praise indeed.  Well done 

Ivor! 

 

We also congratulate Jayden P (8FA) and Hashaam U (8LS) who have both received Certificates from the 

Head Master celebrating the fact that they have achieved 100 House Points!  Well done both. 



Well Done! 

 

The following Year 12 students also receive a Head Master's Commendation this month.   

Luca N; Daniel K; Tony Y; James C; George G; Andy C; Philip M; Abhi E; Moazzam T; Noel J; Cameron S; 

Dani C; Yousuf A; Ali Az; Ali Ah;  

These students have served as Inclusion Prefects throughout their time in Year 12 and have done a 

fantastic job of supporting our younger students at Homework Club. 

Sporting Achievements 

 

Congratulations to Year 10 student Harron M and team mates, Mohammed J and Charlie F, who last 

week won the Cup beating their opponents 6-2.  They also won the league last week by 5-0 for their 

team, Mersey Valley FC in the Timperley & District League U15 Division 3. The team are to be promoted 

to Division 2 next season and will continue their achievements. 

Well done to Alex T (9CC) who came 2nd and 3rd in his first two indoor U16 Ski races last weekend.  Alex 

was 4th overall across all age groups, including the adult categories in his 2nd race. It bodes well for him 

next season and for continued GB Team selection.  



Alex's Academy will be doing glacier training in Zermatt, Switzerland  in July as well as indoor training in 

Germany in August.  We wish him all the very best. 

 

Many congratulations to Sithun DS (8FA) who won first place in the Delancy Manchester Mega Chess 

Finals (6 out of 6) recently.  Great achievement Sithun! 



 

Congratulations to Ritvik N (8RW) who achieved the prestigious Dan 1 Black Belt from the Karate Union 

of Great Britain (KUGB). This remarkable accomplishment is a testament to his dedication, discipline, and 

hard work in karate. Ritvik has shown exceptional commitment to his training, balancing his academic 

responsibilities with his passion for martial arts.  Well done Ritvik! 



 

 

Well done to Leo P (9SI) who took part in the Sea Cadet Yacht Voyage from Brixham to Plymouth last 

week. He learnt many new skills and achieved his Sea Cadet Offshore badge. 



He ended his week with the rest of Trafford Sea Cadets and Royal Marine Cadets with the D-Day Service 

at St Margaret's Church Altrincham on Sunday. 

Sports News 

 

Cricket 

 



What a great performance from the U13's last week against the King's School in Macclesfield.  They got 

the required runs in 13 overs and won by 10 wickets! 

 

Many congratulations to Bradbury House (sponsored by Myersons Solicitors) who have been crowned 

Year 8 House Indoor Cricket Winners 2024!  It was an amazing two super overs that were required to 

separate the two teams in the Final - Bradbury vs Stamford.  Many thanks to HSJS Society for organising 

this fantastic event. 

Well done to all involved. 



Cricket County Finalists 

 



 

 

The U14 and U15 Cricket teams both had games against King's Macclesfield this week.   

The U14 team defended their title well with some outstanding bowling and fielding and beat King's 

Macclesfield by 3 runs!  They are once again in the Final of the County Cup - date TBC! 

Well done to all involved. 



Athletics  

 

Trafford Championships 

It has been a very successful Athletics season despite the challenging weather conditions.  

In the Trafford Championships, we enjoyed the impressive feat of the clean sweep Year 7-10. 

We are also please to celebrate 11 individual Trafford champions: 

 Vinay K - High Jump; Max G - Discus; Dan G-K - Long Jump; Seth H - Hurdles; Nico M - Triple Jump; Dan 

W - Long Jump;  

Aaron C - 800m; Philbert P - Shot Put; Mazin E - Hurdles; Rory H - 200m; Kuba J - Discus 

 

English School Athletic Track & Field Cup 

After an incredible performance at the Cheshire heats, both the Junior (Years 7 & 8) and Inters (Years 9 & 

10) teams progressed through to the Regional A Finals. This is the top 12 school in the North West. In 

this format of competitions, every athlete must compete in two events (track and field) and their scores 

are added to a team total.  

 



 

 

 



 

This is an incredible achievement! Well done to everyone involved! 

Looking ahead – Sports Day is on the 1st and 2nd July and we are all looking forward to a great 

competition and some more fantastic individual and team athletics performances. May the best House 

win! 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Remember to keep an eye on our School Calendar for information on upcoming events.  

 Forthcoming Key Dates are: 

• 14.06.2024:                               Y9 Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Weekend 

• 21.06.2024:                               A Level Theatre Trip 'Death of the Salesman' @ Bolton 

• 26.06.2024:                               Y8 Geography Field Trip to Llandudno 

• 27.06.2024 -28.06.2024:             U19 Chess National Finals at Nottingham Uni 

• 28.06.2024:                               Y9 Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Weekend 

• 01.07.2024:                               Sports Day (Field Events) 

• 02.07.2024:                               Sports Day (Track Events) 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/calendar/?calid=2,3,4,5,6,7,8,10,14&pid=128&viewid=19


• 04.07.2024:                               Summer Music Concert 7pm 

• 05.07.2024:                               Review Day - School Closed for Students 

• 08.07.2024 - 12.07.2024:            Y10 and Y12 Work Experience/Work Shadowing 

• 09.07.2024 - 22.07.2024:            Senior Rugby Tour to South Africa 

• 11.07.2024 - 16.07.2024:            Year 8 & Year 9 Classics Trip to Italy 

• 11.07.2024 - 15.07.2024:            Year 9 German Trip to Rhineland, Germany 

• 11.07.2024 - 15.07.2024:             Activities Days 

• 16.07.2024:                                School Closes at 12.20pm for the Summer Holidays 

AGSB PFA 

 

Don't forget ........ 

Tomorrow, Saturday, 15th June, the ever popular AGSB PFA Plant & Cake Sale is back between 12 noon 

and 2pm.   

Come along to the main entrance where all the stalls will be centred around the flagpole at the front of 

School. 

There will also be a second-hand uniform sale.  Please do come along and enjoy a coffee and a cake, 

there will be something for everyone! 

 

Mrs H Drake, AGSB PFA Staff Rep 



'Pre-Loved' Uniform Sale  - Dates for your Diary 

 

The AGSB PFA will again this year be holding three separate days to enable Parents and Carers to come 

into School during the School Summer Holidays to buy Pre-loved School Uniform.  These dates are as 

follows: 

 

Friday, 26th July between 10am and 3pm 

Wednesday, 28th August between 10am and 3pm 

Friday, 30th August between 10am and 3pm 

 

The sales will be held in the School Sixth Form Centre and cash and cards are acceptable.  There will be a 

large selection of all uniform items.  Please enter the School via the Conservatory next to School House, 

please do not use the main entrance. 

Upcoming Music Events 

 

On Thursday, 27th June, we will be holding a Rock Night at the School.  This event will take place from 

7pm to 9.30pm, and doors will open around 6.45pm.  



There will be a total of eight bands performing, with students ranging from Year 7 through to Year 12. 

The event will take place in the 6th Form Common Room and therefore, there are only 85 tickets 

available.  Tickets cost £3.50 each so if you would like to attend, you will need to be quick before they all 

sell out!  

To purchase your tickets please log in to your ParentPay account 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Year 7 and Year 8 Summer Concert, Thursday, 4th July at 6.30pm 

 

 

 

Tickets are still available on ParentPay for the Year 7 and Year 8 Summer Concert, at a price of £2 for 

adults.  Child tickets are completely free of charge. 

The performance starts at 6.30pm and will last approximately one hour. The Concert will take place 

outside in the Quad, which is adjacent to the new School Library.  Obviously, we can’t predict the 

weather this far in advance, so please dress accordingly on the night. 



Parents' Noticeboard 

 

If your son has a medical appointment during the normal school day, please can you ensure that the 

School has plenty of notice of this, wherever possible.   We are receiving far too many requests from 

Parents and Carers asking us to bring students out of their lessons to attend appointments.  The students 

should make their excuses to the relevant class teacher and make their way to reception in order to sign 

out to be collected. 

We are again, being inundated with Parents and Carers dropping off forgotten items for their sons.  We 

will not be accepting food Tech items, PE Kits, mobile phones, etc.  It is your son's responsibility to 

ensure that he has everything he needs for that day before leaving for school. 

Lost Property 

 

We are once again amassing a large amount of lost property.  We have several pairs of glasses; mobile 

phones; watches, ear buds; keys; water bottles, not to mention discarded outdoor coats and items of 

School uniform and PE Kit. 

If your son has lost anything, he should first of all look in the bag room next to the Stamford Hall or 

speak to the staff on Reception.  

All lost property will be displayed in the Stamford Hall during the last week of term, from Monday, 15th 

July so please encourage your son to go along to have a look. 



 

 



 



Information for Parents 

 

Don't forget that our website is a constant source of news and information.   

Letters & Information for Parents can be found here. 

Reporting an Absence 

If you need to report a Pupil Absence, please use the ARBOR App to do so.  For Special Leave Requests, 

please complete the online form on our website which can be found under the Parents section HERE. 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/page/?title=Parents&pid=75
https://www.agsb.co.uk/form/?pid=75&form=16


Contact Information 

 

If you need to contact the School: 

Telephone:  School Office: 0161 928 0858 

Email:  agsbadmin@agsb.co.uk 

House Sponsors - Myerson Solicitors 

 



Myerson Solicitors named ‘Employment Team of the Year’ at the Manchester Legal Awards 2024 

Myerson Solicitors are delighted to have been recognised as the “Employment Team of the Year” at the 

prestigious Manchester Legal Awards 2024. Held at the iconic Midland Hotel on Thursday, 6th June and 

organised by the Manchester Law Society, these well-established awards are rigorously judged by a 

panel of leading figures from the legal, business, and academic communities across the North West. 

This year, the Manchester Law Society received a record number of entries, making the competition 

especially fierce. Myerson’s Employment Team was shortlisted alongside Eversheds Sutherland 

(International) LLP and Ward Hadaway LLP. 

Richard Lloyd, COO at Myerson, says: "We're thrilled to see our Employment Team, led by Joanne Evans, 

being recognised for their stellar performance and expertise. Our team has significantly grown over the 

past few years and is now one of the largest specialist Employment teams in the North West, offering 

legal support for both employers and employees.  

At Myerson, we’ve made a conscious choice to recruit and train self-motivated lawyers who are 

passionate about client service and align with our core values, including being collaborative, supportive, 

committed to quality, commercial, effective, and efficient. This award is a well-deserved accolade for all 

the team members.” 

Myerson’s Employment Team advises on all aspects of employment law, with a particular focus on 

bespoke and tailored service. The team handles complex, reputational and business-critical matters such 

as large-scale consultations and reorganisations, trade union disputes, complex Tribunal Claims and TUPE. 

Additionally, the team acts for senior executives, providing strategic advice on their employment 

arrangements and exits. They also offer a popular retainer legal service, Myerson HR.  

More information about the Manchester Legal Awards can be found here. 

More information about Myerson’s Employment Team can be found here.  

https://www.manchesterlegalawards.co.uk/enter/private-client-team-of-the-year/
https://www.myerson.co.uk/business/employment


 

 



 

 

AGSB House Sponsors 
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